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SAN – The San Diego Chapter meets every month on Saturdays, usually 

at Humphrey’s on Shelton Island. A Christmas Program for children with 

special needs will be on Saturday, December 5th at the US Coast Guard 

Station in San Diego. If you reside in the San Diego area and are 

interested in learning more about the chapter’s activities, please email: 

EAL Silverliners ATTN: SAN. 

mailto:ealsilverliners@yahoo.com?subject=San%20Diego%20Chapter%20Inquiry

